
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am widowed, retired and my children have left home. I own my own home 

I worked in the car industry for some years. I know that many businesses rely on motor 
vehicle manufacturers for their own employment. They are component manufacturers, 
aftermarket accessory manufacturers, car dealerships, mechanics, sales and administrative 
staff and many others. 

Many businesses will be forced to close and many employees will be out of work thus 
increasing the Government's welfare bill. 

I think it is important for this country to have an efficient and profitable manufacturing 
industry. 

Kind Regards, 
Bruce Schafer 
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